Cleeve
Park
School

October 2024

Year 8 Curriculum Evening
Thursday 7th November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to invite you to the Year 8 Curriculum Evening on Thursday 7th November from 5.30pm to
6.30pm at Cleeve Park school.

The evening is an opportunity to learn how best to support your child in their secondary school education.
We will discuss how you can help your child recognise if they are meeting their true potential as well as
how to support them with their home learning using Google classroom. At the end we will give you the
opportunity to look through some of your child’s exercise books which you can use to have a discussion
with them about their quality of work and learning so far.

We value your ongoing support as parents/carers and therefore, we strongly recommend that you attend
this event so that you are fully informed of how we can all work together to support your child with their
academic progress at Cleeve Park School. Should you have any queries relating to this evening, please do

not hesitate to contact the school.

Please confirm your attendance by completing the google form here and thank you in advance for your
understanding and assistance.

Yours faithfully

L Tebbutt

Ms L Tebbutt
Raising Standards Leader Year 8
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